
ANNOUNCEMENT 

*** 

VACANCY ON BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Harris County Water Control and Improvement District No. 157 ("WCID 157") has a vacancy on 

its Board of Directors for a term office expiring May of 2026.   WCID 157 invites persons 

interested in being appointed to fill the vacancy to submit an application per the instructions 

below.  

 

Eligibility 

 

To be qualified to serve as a director, a person must be at least 18 years old, a resident citizen of 

the State of Texas, and either own land subject to taxation in WCID 157 or be a qualified voter 

within WCID 157. 

 

Background 

 

WCID 157 is a political subdivision of the State of Texas.  It provides regional drainage and 

detention services to the land within its boundaries, and also operates non-potable irrigation 

facilities.  WCID 157 acts by and through a Board of Directors comprised of 5 members, elected 

for staggered 4-year terms.   

 

The Board of Directors holds regular meetings on the second Thursday or second Friday of the 

month at 11:00 a.m. at the offices of its attorneys, Schwartz, Page & Harding, LLP, 1300 Post 

Oak Boulevard, Suite 2500, Houston, Texas 77056.  The Board also holds period Town Hall 

meetings within Bridgeland.   

 

Application 

 

To apply for appointment to the Board of Directors, please provide the following information by 

email to pmckelvey@sphllp.com: 

 

• Name and address within WCID 157 

• Length of residency within WCID 157 

• A brief statement summarizing why you are interest in being appointed to the WCID 157 

Board of Directors 

• A short recap of your professional, educational, and/or volunteer background, or attach a 

current resume that includes same 

• Please confirm your availability to attend monthly board meetings (typically between 2-3 

hours), monthly review of pre-meeting materials (approximately 45 - 90 minutes in 

duration), occasional committee assignments (as needed) and Town Hall meetings (1 - 

1.5 hours estimated) 

 

Application emails must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. local time on September 5, 2015. 

 

 

mailto:pmckelvey@sphllp.com


 

 

Selection Procedures 

 

It is expected that the Board of Directors will request applicants to attend the next regular 

meeting following the application deadline, which meeting is currently planned to be held at 

11:00 a.m. on September 12, 2025.  The Board of Directors expects to interview applicants and, 

thereafter, select an applicant to fill the vacancy.     

 


